
UBC 

E association of university and .college employees 

Lid Strand 
AUCE Provincial Office 
#901-207 West Hastings Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6B 1J8 

Dear Lid, 

December 9, 1981 

As per our phone call this morning, I am enclosing a list of the 
charges for employee benefits for the month of November, 1981. As you 
can see, in all cases. the charges for you are for the months of October 
and November. Please forward a cheque in the amount of $504.42 to this 
office. , 

For your information, for the medical and dental premiums, you must 
pay one-half of the amount indicated and your employer must pay _the other 
half. Extended Health Benefits (ERB) is totally paid for by your employer. 
With regard to Group Life contributions, you must pay .00097 of your 
gross salary (which amounts to $1.58); the Provincial must pay .00563 of 
your gross salary (which amounts to approximately $9.14). For Disability 
contributions, the figure indicated is .00466 of your gross salary. You 
must pay .85 of that amount; your employer must contribute 15% of the total 
amount indicated on th~ sheet . enclosed. The employee's contribution to 
_the UBC pension plan is based on 5% of your gr~ss earnings. The employer 
contributes 10% of your gross earnings. Please note that CPP contributions 
are deducted in order to determine tr 1ctual amounts owed by the employee 
and the employer. 

The above information is based on benefits owed for one month. Remember that 
the amounts indicated for you, Lid, are for two months. 

In addition, we would appreciate it if yo~ submi~ to this office, the 
regular union dues minus _ the per capita tax owed (as per your suggestion) 
which is $8: -75 each month. 

And, once again, a reminder: plea s e forward more provincial membership 
card forms as soon as possible. Thank you. 

Yours tru l y, 

Wendy G. Lymer, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


